
 

 
 

16 November 2015 
 
Dear Mayor Hidalgo 
 
I am writing in friendship from the City of York, to offer 
condolences on behalf the Council and the Citizens of City of 
York. 
 
As with citizens from across the world, we were shocked and 
saddened to watch the events in Paris on Friday evening 
unfold in the media.  
 
We stand, with everyone in Europe and the rest of the world, 
in solidarity with you, against the violence and those who 
have carried out these senseless killings. 
 
At the same time, it has been heart-warming to see the signs 
of solidarity, both on social media and in locations throughout 
the world, against the terrible and violent attacks on your 
wonderful city. 
 
We share our thoughts and prayers with you all in the City of 
Paris. 
                                                      
Yours sincerely 

Councillor Sonja Crisp 
The Rt Hon The Lord Mayor of York 
 

 
Madame Mayor, Anne Hidalgo 
Mayor of Paris 


